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The University Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 19-04

SUSPENSION OF THE AAS DEGREE IN CHEMICAL ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY

The Senate approves the administration's recommendation for suspension of the AAS Degree
in Chemical Engineering Technology. While it is recognized that this program was a quality
program, and was externally funded by National Science Foundation grants, enrollment growth
is not sufficient to justify future costs at this time. The School of Technology felt that the
resources should be reallocated to other strong programs in the School.
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